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From: SERGEY <solid_gold88@verizon.net>
Sent: Saturday, March 15, 2025 12:41 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: FW:  H-5436 Assault Weapons Ban 2025: Against Passage

Importance: High

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

 
Chairman RepresentaƟve Robert E. Craven, 
Re: H-5436 Assault Weapons Ban 2025 
 
Dear Chairman Craven and House Judiciary CommiƩee, 
 
My name is Sergey Goldgaber, a law-abiding Rhode Island ciƟzen and gun owner. I STRONGLY OPPOSE H-5436, the 
Assault Weapons Ban of 2025! This bill unfairly targets firearms that I, and thousands of others, have legally owned for 
years for self-defense, sport,  and recreaƟon. The bill is so broad it would outlaw most commonly-owned semi-auto 
firearms. It does nothing to address crime while punishing responsible ciƟzens like me. I STRONGLY urge you to VOTE 
AGAINST this overreaching legislaƟon and protect our consƟtuƟonal rights. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sergey Goldgaber 
(401) 524-2556 


